
JCRC Meeting Highlights and Meeting Minutes May 28, 2013 

 

 

 

The six members that were present at the meeting start time speculated that a large attendance bonus 

for this meeting would be a reasonable proposal.  Anthony Hall opened the meeting at 7:00, with more 

attendees present.  The Treasurer’s report was presented by Vic Koenig.  This past month incoming 

revenues of $377 were received from dues & grill receipts, and $242 spent on AMA fees, postage, and 

copying costs, with $11,542 available.  

 

Old Business:   Per Kingsport YMCA’s request, Anthony Hall has donated a War Eagle plane for 

ceiling display in the youth room of the new facility.   

 

Anthony Hall announced that he is coordinating the Boy Scouts for Aviation demo in August, and 

requested volunteers to help out.   

 

The FunFest Maker’s Fair date for the flying demo is 7/5 from 1-6pm.  There will be a Pattern School 

and contest on June 15
th

. 

   

Anthony Hall announced that two signs will be replaced with the new TriCities Model Airport name, 

one at the gate and the other down the road.     

 

New business:  A new member has joined the club, Josh Bible. 

 

Vic Koenig presented details of his battery equalizer, that allows for a fully charged battery to be 

partially discharged by connecting into a discharged battery through a 10W ceramic resistor.   

 

Doug Lindauer mentioned that Hobbytown is having financial trouble, and suggested steering new 

purchases there if possible.  

 

Motion to close the meeting was made and seconded. 

 

Respectfully submitted,   

Michael Lick, JCRC Secretary 


